
NCAN #Thankful4Pell #DoublePell
Advocacy Week 
On Nov. 15, the National College Attainment Network commenced its seventh annual
#Thankful4Pell #DoublePell Advocacy Week! 

As policymakers in Washington continue to debate investments in social programs, the
time is now to emphasize the crucial importance of need-based financial aid. 

The #Thankful4Pell advocacy campaign celebrates the Pell Grant Program and
emphasizes how doubling the maximum Pell Grant could bolster educational opportunities
for millions of today's students. 

Before the week is over make sure you, your colleagues and students use the simple form
on NCAN's Action Center to contact your members of Congress about the importance of
investing in students through Pell. Using the form is easy. We’ve drafted a message that
you can send as is - or you can personalize to your liking. The campaign is especially well-
timed this year – as Congress is considering the maximum award for 2022-23.

To view this email as a web page, go here.



Partners for Education at Berea College and co-host Education Forward Arizona are excited
to invite you to the 2022 Rural College Access and Success Summit. This event will be held
from April 24th to April 26th, 2022. More information will be available in December.

One of the few national convenings to focus on rural America, the Summit brings together
teachers, principals, superintendents, higher education leaders, legislators, and non-profit
leaders to share ideas and strategies for ensuring that rural youth have the opportunity to
successfully transition from high school to college and career.

We hope to see you in Scottsdale!

The HOPE Conference 2021 will be held December 9-10, 2021 in Tucson, Arizona.  It
provides meaningful professional development opportunities for educators of all students
served by Unique Populations at the Arizona Department of Education. This year’s
conference also includes the signature event, Arizona Student Success Stories Awards
Banquet, where we will honor and celebrate outstanding Arizona students. ​ ​ ​ ​Learn more.
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